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Customer Notice 

 

Payments to UAE: Purpose of Payment codes 

required for all cross-border payments  

 

What does this mean for our clients? 

 

A valid Purpose of Payment code is required in the 

appropriate field.  

 

The full list of updated Purpose of Payment codes is available here > 

 

 

Action required: 

 

To avoid payment rejections and/or delays, we recommend 

that you include a valid Purpose of Payment code in the 

appropriate field of your payments. 

Do not hesitate to contact your Relationship Manager if you 

need any additional information. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://connect-content.us.hsbc.com/hsbc_pcm/onetime/UAE_PoP_List%20Explanatory_For_HSBC_UAE_Website_V1.2_(20180816).pdf

